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Tuesday 24th September, 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Harvest Festival 
 

As part of our harvest festival celebrations this year, we are collecting food donations for ‘The 

Daily Bread Food Larder – Immingham’s Food Bank’ again, as this supports our local community. 

Any donations are gratefully received and can be dropped off at the Office as the Food Bank will 

collect all donations at lunchtime on Friday 11th October. 

Any of the following food items would be really appreciated: 

 

 

Tea 

 

Rice 

 

Coffee 

 

Pasta 

 

Canned fruit 

Canned vegetables 

Canned soup  

Canned fish, meat, stew  

Pasta sauce 

 

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival in school on Thursday 3rd October and Y3/4 

will be holding a Harvest Celebration at St. Andrew’s Church on Thursday 3rd October 

at 2.00pm 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 
Year 3 and Year 4 Team 
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